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Alectra Utilities investing $1,000,000 to enhance system reliability in 
Mississauga 

Mississauga, ON – Alectra Utilities is investing $1,000,000 to rebuild overhead infrastructure as part 
of the company’s continuous efforts to enhance system reliability in Mississauga.  
 
The three-phase project consists of rebuilding overhead poles along Derry Road between Winston 
Churchill Boulevard and Millcreek Drive. The investment is part of an infrastructure upgrade 
commitment undertaken by the utility that includes 27 pole rebuilds and replacing 7,360 metres of 
overhead conductor cable. The first phase was completed last year, and the second and third phases 
of the project are currently underway with an expected completion date in late November. 
 
Several assets throughout Alectra Utilities’ system in Mississauga are facing significant pressures due 
to increased customer demand and a growing number of system components that require 
replacement. Alectra Utilities allocated a significant budget for capital improvements in 2018, 
including system renewal efforts.  
 
Alectra Utilities is continuously investing in electrical infrastructure while supporting growth and 
providing safe, reliable and sustainable power for customers in the communities served by the utility. 
Learn more at alectrautilities.com.   
 

 
Alectra's Line maintainer's working on rebuilding overhead infrastructure. 

   

http://www.alectrautilities.com/


 
 

 

About Alectra Utilities Corporation  

Alectra Utilities Corporation serves approximately one million customers across a 2,200 square 
kilometre service territory and 15 communities including Alliston, Aurora, Barrie, Beeton, Bradford 
West Gwillimbury, Brampton, Hamilton, Markham, Mississauga, Penetanguishene, Richmond Hill, St. 
Catharines, Thornton, Tottenham and Vaughan. It is part of the Alectra family of companies, which 
also includes Alectra Inc. and Alectra Energy Solutions Inc. 
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